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DRAFT PRESS RELEASE ON NhO REPORT 

The Department of Health today welcomed the report by the 
Comptroller and Auditor General on HIV and AIDS related services. 

The report's central finding is that the Health Departments and the 
NRS have responded well to the emerging demands and uncertainties of 
the HIV and AIDS epidemic, and have developed innovative approaches. 
The report recommends a review of planning and funding systems to 
ensure full value for money in the future. 

The report states that the Department has already taken steps to 
improve methods of allocating resources and monitoring expenditure, 
and that action has been taken to ensure that money which was 
underspent in 1989-90 has on AIDS related services. 
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The rep acknowledges chat .ealth Departments are addressing 
the feet of the NHS arms on funding and provision of NHS 
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Notes for Editors 

The report refers to the financial year 1989-90, when the Department 
allocated £121m to Regions and Districts for treatment, care and 
prevention work. In 1990-91 £137m has been allocated. The use of 
the money is monitored by the AIDS (Control) Act reports. Each 
District reports to Region, who report to the Department. 

many of the areas where the NACU report make suggestions for 
improvement are already being addressed or have been addressed. 
These include 

* Improved financial monitoring through the annual AIDS 
(Control) Act reports 

* For 1992/93, an improved methodology for allocating 
resources is planned 

* A working party on the implementation of the NHS reforms in 
the field of AIDS services has reported to the Management Executive 
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